
 

 
 

FUJIFILM NDT Systems, Inc. 

Technical Department 

419 West Ave, Stamford, CT. 06902 

P: 800 431-1850   F: 203 325-9019 
 

 

July 16, 2018 
                                                                                                                               
To: Fujifilm NDT Customers 
 
This letter certifies that the following Fujifilm IX Films, which were coated, tested and released 
during this past month comply fully with Pratt & Whitney Aircraft PMC requirements. 
 

Release Date:  July 13, 2018 

 

Note: Released emulsions for this period in bold. 
 

IX100 (PMC No. 4300): 122,121,119,118,117,113,112,111,109,108,107,106,105,104,103,102 
          

IX80 (PMC No. 4036): 816,815,814,813,812,811,809,808,807,806,805,804,803,802,801,849,848 
                 

IX50 (PMC No. 4327): 546,545,544,543,542,541,539,538,537,536,535,534,533,532,531,529,528 
                     

IX25 (PMC No. 4322): 251,299,298,297,296,293,292,291,289,288,287,286,285,284,283,282,281 
 

IX20 (PMC No. 4339): 047,046,045,044,043,041,039,038,037,036,035,034,033,032,031,029,028 
 
Fujifilm IX films have 5-digit emulsion numbers. The first three digits indicate emulsion batch as 
required by PWA. 
 
Updates will be provided as new emulsion numbers are approved.  Should you have any 
questions, please e-mail me at frank.tondora@fujifilm.com 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Frank J. Tondora 
Manager, Technical Department 
FUJIFILM NDT Systems 
419 West Ave. 
Stamford, CT. 06907  
203.602.3788 
frank.tondora@fujifilm.com 


